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Hi I'm a sophomore in Industrial and Systems engineering, and I am really looking forward to being a part 
of this exec board and this organization this year. In my free time I like to be outdoors whether it involves 
running climbing or playing sports. I am also part of the CSE peer mentor program and SESB on campus.


